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Stock option reporting is clearly one of those areas that isn't broken and doesn't need 
fixing. Companies now have the option of reporting outstanding options as expenses or 
simply reporting the existence of those options in their annual financial statements. 
Requiring a" companies to 'expense' a" options before they are exercised would not 
only be redundant, but financially misleading. 

Furthermore, it is not the govemment's place to decide how a company chooses to give 
back to their employees. By imposing their wi" on a business, the FASB wi" impede the 
ability of employers to decide the appropriate incentives to give their employees. 

I am confident you will see the disadvantages of the mandatory expensing of stock 
options as sma" business owners across America see them. Expensing stock options 
would hamper economic growth and stifle the emergence of exciting new technologies 
and businesses. You would also be infringing on how a business owner and employee 
agree on compensation. 

I implore you to reject these unnecessary and burdensome measures. 
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